11th February 2022

Nursery News
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Our topic is Traditional Stories

This week in Nursery

This week we have been reading traditional stories in-
cluding Jack and the Beanstalk. We made our own
beanstalk for the classroom by cutting, sticking and

painting materials.




Next week in Nursery

Literacy

We will be reading ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar”.
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Expressive Arts and Design

Next week we will printing with fruit and making
symmetrical pictures e.g. butterflies.

Maths

We will be reciting numbers to 10.
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We will also be learning the days of the
week.

Songs, Rhymes and Poems

Five Currant Buns

Five currant bunsin a
baker's shop.
Round and fat with a cherry
on the top,

Along came a boy with a
penny one day,
Bought a currant bun and
took it away.
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Understanding of the World

We will be exploring with fruit but sorting
them in different ways. We will taste differ-
ent fruits and exploring floating and sinking
with fruit.

Messages

Remember to send any photos of your
children’s learning at home to
nurseryphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk



mailto:nurseryphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk�
mailto:nurseryphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk�
mailto:nurseryphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk�
mailto:nurseryphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk�

